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Recent Activity, of Note 

With receipt of the final version of the proposals by October 31st, we began to focus on the analysis of 
each proposal by the WSO Board of Trustees. Concurrently we made the proposals available for 
translations into languages, other than English.  
 
As we enter December, the BPC is reviewing the analysis from the Board. We are encouraging clarity 
and neutrality in their message to the fellowship.  One concern we have is the notion that time will be 
found at the ABC for discussing some particular aspect of a proposal. That time will need to be built 
into the agenda. 
 
Statistics 

13 proposals remain and edits to 7 of them were received before the October 31st deadline. 
 
For The Month Ahead 

• The month of December is focused on reviewing the WSO analysis of each of the proposals.  

• The creation of the Ballot will be completed, to be published at the beginning of January. 

Proposals with similar issues will be grouped together. 

• We will be setting the dates of the Ballot Town Halls. These events will offer the fellowship to 

learn more about the proposal issues, directly from the authoring groups. 

 
One More Thing… 

Though not within our mission, the BPC has offered their experience and suggestions to the ABC/AWC 

Committee, in reference to the timing and content of the ABC agenda. We will continue to be of 

service. 

 

If you are interested in being a member of this Committee, please email us at BPC@adultchildren.org.  

 

For more information and records of prior practices, go to: https://acawso.org/category/ballot-prep/ 

 


